
 

November 1, 2019 

What’s New At Anew? 

Points to Remember 

11/1 Field trip to the Bell  

Museum of Natural History. 

 9:30 –12:00  for PS2, PS3  

and  School Age 

11/7 Ms. Zufan’s Birthday! 

 

11/ 11:  Anew Dimension 

CLOSED for Staff Training Day 

 

    11/12:  Don’t miss  

Together We Can     

at 10:30am 

 

  11/18:  Ms. Tina’s Birthday 

     11/23:  Ms. Linda’s Birthday!   

 NO PUBLIC SCHOOL ! 

Release days : 11/1  and 11/27 

  

And  on 11/28 and 11/29:          
PUBLIC SCHOOLS and  

Anew Dimension  are 

 CLOSED  for the  

Thanksgiving Holiday.  

     

 

 

 

 
 

 

Anew will be CLOSED: 

 
Monday, 11/11/19 for    

Veteran’s Day 
 and 

Thursday, 11/28/19 
Friday, 11/29/19 for the 
Thanksgiving Holiday 

The virtue for the month 
of November is… 

 

Thankfulness 

We welcome all  

 family members and 

friends to come and 

share your time and 

talents with the  

children at Anew  

Dimension.   

Whether you play an 

instrument,  dance or 

tell stories; families 

are encouraged to  

enhance our program 

with whatever is  

offered.  

 
Anew Dimension is grateful for all of our  

families and their beautiful children.  May 
you have a joyful Thanksgiving together!!. 

 Snow Day Policy at 

ANEW  Dimension: 

Even if the Minneapolis 

Public Schools are closed, 

we will probably be open. 

We try very hard to remain 

open when possible. 

When in doubt, call the 

center before you bring 

your children out. If we are 

closed, a message will be 

posted on our voicemail 

(612) 339-2333     

Don’t Miss Together We Can 
A tale inspired by the words of     

Ryunosuke Satoro “Individually we are 
one drop . Together we are an ocean.”  

Adelina is teased by others because she 
is different. Her Grandmother tells her a 

story about Babodragon and Clareta, 
who sail on the Sea of storms together. They are 
joined by other characters who interweave their 
own stories, music and humor illustrating the      

importance of celebrating our unique selves, while 
working together to build a better world. Come 

join us in the theater if you get the chance!            
It’s a great show! 

We will continue to play outdoors as much 

as possible. Please make sure your children 

have the proper clothing here at school.    

For outside they need hats, gloves, a warm 

coat, snow pants and winter boots!   

 

They also need  a change of clothes  in 

their  cubby in case of accidents or spills.  

Consider donating to Anew Dimension 
and Imagination Theatre on            

Give to the Max Day ,  
November 14, 2019.  

Both are non-profits and would benefit 
from any kind and generous donation 

you care to give.                                                 
Our websites have  donation buttons and 

we accept  donations at our location.  


